
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Monitoring Amphibians in Northwest B.C.” 

 

Presenter:  Dr. Norma Kerby, R.P.Bio., Coordinator of the NWBC Reptile and 
Amphibian Monitoring Program, Environmental and Planning Consultant 

 

Public Presentation – Terrace Campus 

March 25, 2015  12:00 pm – 1:00 pm  

This session will also be available via livestream:  http://www.livestream.com/unbcnorthwest 
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Northwest Region 

Since 2011, volunteers with the NWBC Reptile and Amphibian Monitoring 

Program have been monitoring amphibians from Dease Lake to 

Ft.St.James, and along Highway 16 to Prince Rupert and Kitimat.  Over the 

last five years, interesting trends in amphibian distributions have been 

recorded in this successful citizen science program.  Surprising aspects of 

the ecology of northern amphibians have important ramifications in the 

management of amphibian habitats. 
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